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The Community Council continues to operate and maintain the toilets at Tayinloan ferry 

terminal, which has since re-opening post lockdown, proven to be an even more vital service 

this year due to the number of “stay-cations” over the past few weeks.  

Following a wave of rescues due to people being caught in riptides at Westport beach we have 

installed several signs explaining what to do and who to contact in emergency if caught in such 

an event.  Such information is important especially to those visitors not used to such 
phenomena when the sea looks calm and inviting. 

Due to the pandemic the Community Councils planned development of toilets and shower 

facilities at Westport Beach has unfortunately not commenced.  We do however intend to use 

up to 50k to develop this area as a long-term legacy project so vital to this important beach 

area for both residents, tourists, and surfers from all over the world.  We are currently awaiting 

dates from architects as to when they can meet with us to start the design and planning 
process with the relevant parties involved. 

We have recently held the first tranche of funding rounds for 2021 which saw applications 

significantly pick up and will be shown in next year’s report. 


